Fern Hill Traffic Box Wrap

The Tacoma Arts Commission is being asked to review a proposal from the Fern Hill Business District to
wrap the traffic signal box at S. 84" & Park Avenue with a fern design. Because the box is on public right
of way, any art-related components must be reviewed and approved by the Tacoma Arts Commission to
proceed.

Arts Office staff has checked with the City’s Traffic Engineering department and they have approved the
box location and have no concerns with the proposed design.

If approved by the Tacoma Arts Commission, staff recommends that Fern Hill’s wrap installer use the
following materials, which are the same products the City has used for other traffic signal box wraps:

e 3M Control Tac 1J180Cv3
e 3M 8518 Gloss Laminate (anti-graffiti clear layer)

Fern Hill Business District would like to wrap the box as soon as approval and weather permit. Fern Hill
will be responsible for covering all costs of the wrap and installation.
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